Chris O'Brien
“

From: Justin Bayles <jmbayles11@gmait.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 2:02 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Oppose H6256 - Don't Tax Boats

Boating generates a ton of money for our state. Living in Sourh Kingstown | pay $7000 in property tax, car tax, union fire
district tax, it’s unreal- to add a tax with my boat would be just took much given | feel like I'm being taxed to death
already.

Vote no.



